
 

September 2019 

Principal’s Message - WELCOME BACK!! 

It’s great to be back!  We have had a awesome first week .  Just wanted to 

send out a welcome to Mrs. Comerford who replaced Mrs. Braun in 3/4 and 

to Mrs. Klassen who is covering Mrs. Blum in 5/6.  There are also a few new 

Steelers students so welcome as well!   

I’d like to send out a big congratulations to Mrs. Blum who welcomed her 

daughter Olive on Sept. 2.  Perdue School wishes you well on your next jour-

ney! 

It’s going to be a great year! 

 

                 - Mr.C 

 

 

               Picture Day 

  October 29, 2019 

  ( retakes: November 22,  2019) 

   Terry Fox Run/BBQ 

  Friday Sept. 20, 2019 

 

                                                             

Parents and Community Welcome 

(details to come) 

 

Booth 

The booth will be open on                                        

Monday Sept. 16 

Punch cards are available in $5, $10 or 

$20 increments. 
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